
From: info@nhi.ie
To: Susan Cliffe
Subject: RE: Query in relation to HIQA Standards - Specifications for a shared accommodation in residential settings

for older persons
Date: Wednesday 15 April 2020 08:36:41

Dear Susan

I hope all is well, I have received another query in relation to my email to you on 5th March and
wonder would you have an update

Many Thanks
Olivia
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